
 

 

 

 

To  : All Employees 

Date  : 07th November 2019 

Reference : GAM-S/ME/37/NOV19 

Subject : Fire Drill at GAM-MIAT office and hangar 

 

 

  

1. Dear all GAM staffs, Kindly be informed that a fire drill will be carried out at GAM-

MIAT hangar facility, with reference to SMS Manual Part 15.0 Emergency 

Response Plan. 

2. The fire drill will be conducted on Thursday, 14th November 2019 at 10.00 a.m. 

3. This program will be executed in collaboration with UniKL MIAT Subang staff to 

ensure that the program is carried out successfully. Co-operation from those that will 

be involved in the fire drill is highly appreciated. 

4. Person in charge that selected for Emergency Respond Team (ERT) in the recent 

meeting are therefore urged to carry out responsibility in term of Safety with integrity, 

so that workplace safety is guaranteed. 

5. In the same regard, seeking all departmental head to disseminate this information to 

their subordinates and to paste this memo onto your respective notice board.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

C.C – Managing Director 

    Chief Technical Operation Officer 

Quality Assurance Manager 

  

SAFETY MEMO 

Mohammad Nizam Jaafar 

Safety Manager 



          Quality Assurance Manager 

 


